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Mallee Family Care Community Legal Centre 
Freecall 1800 243 002

Our Services
Mallee Family Care Community Legal Centre offers free, 

confidential legal advice, information, referrals and limited 

casework. We also provide community legal education and 

engage in law reform activities. 

Legal issues we can assist with: 
•	 Family Law 

•	 Family Violence 

•	 Intervention Order Support Service (IOSS) 

•	 Criminal Matters - advice only 

•	 Welfare Rights 

•	 Equal Opportunity 

•	 Traffic Offences 

•	 Credit and Debt 

•	 Consumer Problems 

•	 Complaints against police, solicitors, government, etc

•	 Employment

•	 Motor vehicle accidents 

Legal issues we cannot assist with: 
•	 Estates and Probate

•	 Child Protection 

•	 Guardianship and Administration 

•	 Immigration/Visa

•	 Commercial Law

Outreach Service 
Mallee Family Care Community Legal Centre covers 

Northern and Southern Mallee in Victoria as well as South 

West New South Wales. We have offices located in Mildura 

and Swan Hill and regularly visit Kerang and Robinvale. 

Appointments
Face to face appointments are available in Mildura,  

Swan Hill and Robinvale. Telephone appointments are  

our service locations. We can provide a telephone  

interpreter if necessary.

*All appointments are subject to conflict check

Feedback 
Any feedback you have about our service is welcomed,  

and we encourage you to visit the Contact Us page on  

our website to submit your comments in the online form.

This program is attributable to the Commonwealth  

of Australia and Administered by the State of Victoria  

(via Victoria Legal Aid) under the terms of the National  

Legal Assistance program (NLAP).


